
Dear Planning and Environment Committee, 

 

 

A Request for Review was filed with the Ontario Municipal Board (OMB) on January 21, 2017 

regarding By-law Z-1-162518 and as such the file has not been closed. 

 

It remains open until the review process has been completed. 

 

Please note, the acknowledgement from the OMB was forwarded to legal staff upon receipt. 

 

The acknowledgement was received by email and is attached to this correspondence.  

 

 

 

Thank You 

 

AnnaMaria Valastro 

 


